
Your views
Our October questionnaire results are in.  Thank you to the pupils and parents for 

completing the questionnaires and sharing your thoughts with us. 

The overwhelming majority of pupils and parents were happy with everything at school.
Homework came through as an idea to research from both pupils and parents.  
We are currently reviewing our practice and will provide you with an updated 

homework policy in the new year. 
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